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Dear Grote: 

6840 East Broadway Boulevard 
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Brian Andreen 
Regional Director 

January 19, 1984 

It's been'a long time since I've heard from you, and it's good to 
know that you are still giving the "Big Bang" people a hard time. I believe 
one of the NASA people has swung over to your point of view. If I recall 
correctly, it's Robert Jastrow, but unfortunately with the move and every­
thing, I cannot lay my hands on the pertinent reference. 

As you will note from the letterhead, I have a new address. 
Research Corporation, under John Schaefer's leadership, has consolidated 
into two offices---Hal Ramsey and myself in Tucson where most of the opera­
tion now is located and two Regional Directors still operating out of the 
New York office. It's easy to forego Minnesota winters especially with the 
rugged one they are having this year. A few weeks ago I had a very pleasant 
lunch with Jenny in Des Moines, Iowa, and I'm sure she would send her 
regards. Hap Schauer will be here for the Board meeting this week, and I'll 
share your letter with him. 

I'm also enclosing a letter from Woodruff T. Sullivan who is 
writing a book on the early years of radio astronomy. Unless you have some 
serious objections, we will probably let him have access to the proposals 
at least that are in your file in the hopes that he will "tell it like it 
was ". 

Best wishes to you in your Tasmanian summer, and if you get back
 
to the United States and wish to spend some time in the desert, please
 
come and see us.
 

Best regards, 

~ 
Brian Andreen .' 
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